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Newsletter Template

Customize the newsletter template to meet your classroom needs. Click inside a box to type your information. Change the boxes to whatever you’d like to include! 

Visit my blog for more freebies and lesson ideas:

http://firstgradebrain.blogspot.com 

Visit my TeachersPayTeachers store for more products:

http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Mrs-Magee/Products 
Reading News: When your child brings home Weekly Reader this is a good chance for them to show you their reading skills! We typically read this together as a shared reading and they put them in their book bags, but I really want them to bring them home to read to you! They do not have to bring them back. 











blet or phone. 





Parent/Teacher Conferences If you didn’t have a chance to sign up at Open House a sign up is in the office. 


Please call 860-536-9477 or stop by the office to sign up. 





Books 


I will be sending home leveled texts this week for students who indicate they need books to read at home. These are from Reading A to Z. Volunteers who would like to print these books are needed. 





           Pumpkins Needed!  


We need 5 medium sized pumpkins for pumpkin science centers.  The class will also need Dixie cups, paper towels and volunteers to help on pumpkin day, 10/29/15 from 9:30-11:45.  Let me know if you can help. 


         Spirit Day 10/30


The student council is hosting a spirit day on Friday, 10/30/2015. They are asking that students dress up as their favorite book character, superhero or athlete. Reminders that the costume must follow the dress code, no blood, masks, or weapons are allowed, and it will be a learning day so make sure your child is comfortable. No accessories (wands, gloves…) please as they get lost or dirty. We will have some fun treats and special centers on 10/30. Our room mom will be in touch! 


    We are still looking for volunteers during our   literacy block. Let me know if you can help. 





Computer Lab Links


Students have become experts in how to use a drop down menu to navigate the Ledyard webpage. When you visit the Gallup Hill homepage you will see our Twitter feed that includes activities going on in our classrooms! Your child can show you how to find the first grade links and they can play Math games at their level! 




















Mrs. Colosi’s 


First Grade


10/19/2015
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Student of the Week





Lunch Menu


Monday:�


Tuesday:�


Wednesday:�


Thursday:�


Friday:





What We’re Learning


Reading:





Math:





Writing:





Science:





Social Studies:








